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Dearest Friends, 

 
I can’t picture a better 

way to enter into 

Thanksgiving than a 

weekend with 

surrendered students.  

Juniors and seniors 

from universities across 

CA, AZ, and HI came 

to seek God’s will for 

their futures.  The 

Crossroads conference 

was a powerful time in 

fellowship, worship, 

and God’s Word! 

 

Five Seniors from Cal State Fullerton joined us.  Richard, Michelle, Amy, Jessica, and 

Travis have been student leaders in our movement for over a year now.  Recently, 

they’ve reached out to their campus through the 3
rd

 annual So You Think You Can Dance 

Competition, where at least three students accepted Christ.  These leaders have also 

helped with small group Bible studies, weekly opportunities to share the gospel with 

fellow students, and community events.  I’m thankful they had a weekend for them! 

 

Richard commented that one of the speakers was INCREDIBLE and lit the fire under his 

butt again.  Michelle was impacted by the importance of honoring God with her finances 

to really make a difference for His kingdom.  Michelle, Richard, and Travis are all 

considering serving the Lord in full-time ministry for at least a year when they graduate.   

 

 I also had the chance to lead a discussion group with seven students from different 

campuses.  They reflected together on how the meetings and speakers touched them.  

After our last evening session, I asked what went through their minds as we began 

worship.  Jonathan seemed to get at the heart of the matter.  He said he couldn’t stop 

thinking about what his life was like before he knew Christ, contrasted with how Christ 

has now saved him! 

 

Please continue with 

me in prayer for these 

upperclassmen!   

 

Grace and Peace, 

 

Christina 

Some students and 

staff from CSUF 

♪ 

   ♫ 


